
CHAIRMAN/VICE CHAIRMAN’S ENGAGEMENTS1 

15 May 2018 – 16 July 2018 

Date Event 
 

3 June The Chairman and his consort attended Bicester Town Council’s Civic 
Service and Parade. The service took place at St. Edburg’s Church followed 
by the parade and march-past in the Market Square. 
 

20 June The Chairman chaired the Parish Liaison Meeting which was held at Bodicote 
House and attended by a large number of representatives from Parish 
Councils within the District. 
 

25 June The Chairman, at the invitation of the Chairman of Oxfordshire County 
Council, attended a Flag Raising Ceremony at Oxford Castle to 
commemorate Armed Forces Day. 
 

26 June At the invitation of the Lord-Lieutenant of Oxfordshire and the Bishop of 
Dorchester, the Chairman and his consort attended ‘An Evening at 
Dorchester Abbey’.  The event was held to celebrate the start of the new 
Local Government Year. 
 

29 June The Chairman organised a Cash Bingo night in Kidlington to raise funds for 
his charities. The event was attended by over 100 people. 
 

30 June The Chairman performed the official opening of C.S. Boswell’s new funeral 
parlour in Summertown. 
 

30 June The Chairman and his consort attended the Oxfordshire (The Rifles) Army 
Cadet Force Battalion Reception and Sounding Retreat at Read House, 
Upper Arncott at the invitation of The Commandant Col. D Bowyer, Officers, 
Adult Instructors and Cades. Oxfordshire ACF is affiliated to Oxfordshire (The 
Rifles) Battalion. The Battalion is composed of local detachments organised 
into four companies and has a strength of around 600 cadets and 100 adult 
volunteers. 
 

1 July The Chairman and his consort were invited by the Principal of Stagecoach 
Performing Arts in Kidlington to celebrate 30 years of Stagecoach.  The group 
were taking part in a big event involving around 150 Stagecoach schools 
performing the Disney Junior version of Beauty and the Beast at their own 
venues simultaneously and attempting to break a Guinness World Record.  
The Chairman was one of two official adjudicators.  54 students took part and 
managed to break the record for ‘The most performances of one musical at 
the same time’. 
 

11 July The Chairman joined Gosford Hill School in Kidlington for their 85th 
Anniversary celebrations. 
 

14 July The Vice Chairman and his wife attended the Royal International Air Tattoo at 
RAF Fairford at the invitation of Lt Col Joseph Knothe, Squadron Commander 
and Squadron Leader Jayne Robertson, RAF Commander. RAF Fairford is 
home of the US Air Force 420th Air Base Squadron, part of the 422nd Air Base 
Group based at RAF Croughton. 
 

15 July The Chairman attended a Fun Run and Family Activity Day organised by 
Daybreak Oxford which was held at Stratfield Brake. 
 

 

                                                           
1 Correct at time of agenda publication, 6 July 2018 


